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Docket No. 50-213

Mr. W. G. Counsil, Vice President
Nuclear Engineering and Operations
Connecticut Yankee Atomic Power Company
Post Office Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06101

Dear Mr. Counsil:

We have reviewed the Safeguards Contingency Plan submitted on March 23,
1979, for the Haddam Neck Plant. To complete our review of this plan,
the additional infonnation described in the enclosure to this letter '

is required.

You are requested to submit this information within 30 days of your
receipt of this letter.

Please note that the enclosure is being withheld from public disclosure -

in accordance with 10 CFR Section 2.790(d).

Sincerely,

Q Ay,

k C 74wwv.
Dennis L. Ziemann, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #2
Division of Operating Reactors

Enclosure:
Request for Additional

Information (Withheld
from Public Disclosure)
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Day, Berry & Howard
Counselors at Law
One Constitution Plaza
Hartford, Connecticut 06103
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Suparintendent
Haddam Neck Plant
RFD #1
Post Office Box 127E
East Hampton, Connecticut 06424

Mr. James R. Himmelwright
Northeast Utilities Service Company
P. O. Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06101

Russell Library

119 Broad Street
Middletown, Connecticut 0645/
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